
 

 

 
 
 

Suzhou, Valentine’s Day 2025 

 

Letter of Endorsement Professor Lorenzo Imbesi for the Cumulus Presidency 2025-2028 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

This is my endorsement of Professor Lorenzo Imbesi as the candidate for the presidency 
of CUMULUS for the 2025-2028 term. 

Having closely followed his contributions to the creative fields, I am confident that he 
will continue to demonstrate strong leadership and a deep commitment to design 
practice on a global stage. 

Lorenzo’s expertise spans multiple facets of design that CUMULUS represents, and he is 
actively involved in shaping the future of the field through his initiatives. His vision, 
experience, and passion for design make him the ideal candidate for the presidency of 
CUMULUS.  

Sincerely, 

Professor Marc Aurel Schnabel 
Dean Design School, XJTLU 

www.xjtlu.edu.cn  
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